

COVID-19

The COVID-19 crisis has lasted longer than anyone anticipated. So many milestone events had to be canceled, rescheduled or revamped. Who would have thought that graduations would take place on a Zoom session or that there would be drive-by baby showers and weddings? So much has changed in the world today, but one thing is clear, people still want and often need to buy and/or sell their homes. And throughout this challenging period, Realtors have had to be innovative and very knowledgeable about state and health department guidelines on handling these transactions and relaying that information to clients. For Realtors, it is not just about hand washing and social distancing and many people are unaware of the workarounds that Realtors must do now. For example, showings can be conducted remotely and via apps, video tours, and other technology to avoid face to face contact. The same is true for handling documents and obtaining signatures where necessary. There has to be thought involved in how inspections are done and how necessary repairs are performed. COVID-19 has affected everyone. It takes trust and a great deal of communication to get the job done safely, effectively and seamlessly. Realtors like Janice Busovne have had to adapt to the changes that present themselves almost daily with this COVID-19. But rest assured, Janice follows all the guidelines and protocols put forth by the National Association of Realtors and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC). Independence Day is just around the corner and Janice wants you to have a holiday that is safe yet enjoyable.





